
June 2022

Dear Second Grader,

Welcome!  We hope you are just as excited about our year together as we are.  The 2022-2023 school year will

be filled with learning, growing and having fun. Enjoy your summer with family and friends and come rested

and ready for a great year in September.

In preparation for the start of school, here are a few general

supplies you will need. Please see lists for individual teacher

requests.

1 box of (sharpened) pencils (Ticonderoga brand)

1 package of Post-it notes

1 plastic pencil box

3 block erasers

1 pack of glue sticks (3 or 4)

1 box of 24 crayons (Crayola preferred)

1 marble composition notebook

1 package of unscented baby wipes

4 black fine point dry erase markers (Expo preferred)

1 package of Gallon sized zip-lock bags

1 set of earbuds or headphones (please label)

We hope you enjoy your summer!  Keep reading!

Love,

The Second Grade Teachers

Mrs. LeRoy/ Mrs. Ferrara
(rferrara@acsdny.org)
(cleroy@acsdny.org)
1 two pocket poly folder  without
fasteners
I box of colored pencils
Markers ( optional)

Mrs. Amyotte
(bamyotte@acsdny.org)
2 two pocket poly folder with
fasteners 1- blue, 1-yellow
1 Sharpie marker (black, fine)
1 box of colored pencils (any size)
½ inch binder

Mrs. Stellini
(rstellini@acsdny.org)
1 yellow  two pocket folder
1 blue two pocket folder
1 two pocket folder of choice
1 pair of scissors

Mrs. Doughty
(adoughty@acsdny.org)
1 two pocket poly folder with
fasteners
1 two pocket poly folder without
fasteners
½ inch binder

Mrs. Dwyer
(tdwyer@acsdny.org)
1 Sharpie marker (black, fine)
1 box of 10 markers (broad tip)
1 box of 10 markers (fine tip)

(*no post-its or wipes needed)
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